
 

 

4th November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Children in Need 

 
 
In November, many people and organisations across the nation show their support for 
Children in Need by taking part in and organising lots of fundraising events. This charity 
helps children around the world who are less fortunate.  
 
To show support and contribute towards Children in Need we ask that on Friday 12th 
November children come in to school wearing pyjamas. The children will still be going 
outside for lunch and break times so please ensure that they are warm and wearing sensible 
shoes.  
 
We are asking for a contribution of £1 to go to Children need charity.    
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 

 

Miss N Coull  
Assistant Headteacher 
 

 
 


